
February 9, 201 0 

Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, ICY 40602 

Carolyii Miller 
1063 Sugar Camp Branch 
Robinson Creek, ICY 41 560 

PUBL.IC SERVICE 
COWlMlSSlON 

To Whoin It May Concern, 

I am writing to express my concedopposition to the rate iiicrease proposed by American 
Electric Power Company/Kentucky Power. Utilities are already so expensive the average family 
has problems paying them. It seeins we are always experiencing rate increases or additional 
taxes. Soon it will be impossible for us to live. 

In discussing the work that needs to be done as a result of the December 2009 winter stoiin, there 
has been no evidence to me that the problems will ever be corrected. In my particular case, we 
were without power for 10 days and my electric bill for that inonth went up $20. I find it hard to 
find a reasoilable explanation for this. I have also heard that there is the need for extra hnds  to 
help with the work to clear right of ways to prevent the significant tree damages that we 
experienced in December. I have lived at my current location for 27 years and NEVER has there 
been any work done to help maintain the right of ways for the power lines. It seems to me if the 
job had been worked on a little each year or every couple of years, we would not now need an 
extensive cleaiiup plan. 

So once again, why should we, the custoiner, have to pay for the lack of planning and 
in-esponsibility of the American Electric Power'? 

Sincerely, 

b & * O h / - q  
Carolyn Miller 


